Kerstin McConnell

Sea Glass Properties
5328 Yacht Haven Grande
St. Thomas, VI 00802

The Honorable Diane Capehart
Virgin Islands Senate3022
Estate Golden Rock
Christiansted, St. Croix 00820

Subject: Acknowledgment of Kasima Hodge's Remarkable Leadership and Endorsement for
Real Estate Commission

Dear Senator Capehart,

[ hope this letter finds you in good health and hi gh spirits. I am writing to express my deep
admiration and appreciation for the exceptional leadership of Kasima Hodge, the CEO of the
Virgin Islands Territorial Association of Realtors. Having had the privilege of witnessing her

dedication and commitment to our organization for many years, I believe it is essential to
acknowledge her invaluable contributions.

Kasima Hodge's tenure as CEO of the Virgin Islands Territorial Association of Realtors has been
marked by her unwavering dedication and profound knowledge of how our association operates,
its rules, and regulations. She has consistently demonstrated a deep understanding of the

Intricacies of the real estate industry and has been an anchor for the association during both its
prosperous and challenging times.

One of Kasima's most remarkable qualities is her ability to lead with an impartial view. She has
consistently placed the greater good of our organization and the real estate community above all

else. Her leadership has been marked by faimess, transparency, and a steadfast commitment to
maintaining the highest standards of professionalism.

Throughout her tenure, our organization has encountered numerous ups and downs. Kasima

Hodge has remained a constant source of support and guidance. She has consistently lent her ear
to Realtors' concerns,

. . diligently sought solutions to the problems we have faced, and played a
pivotal role in helping our association adapt and thrive in a dynamic and evolving industry.

It 1s without a doubt that Kasima Hod

th ge's contributions have been instrumental in the success of
the Virgin Islands

Territonal Association of Realtors. She has worked tirelessly to keep our



organization running efficiently, and her leadership has been an inspiration to all of us in the real
estate community.

With all of this said, I strongly endorse Kasima Hodge for a position on the Real Estate
Commussion. Her vast experience, deep knowledge of the industry, and her unwavering
dedication to the principles of fairness and professionalism make her the best choice for this

crucial role. I have full confidence in her ability to excel in this position and continue to serve the
real estate community and the Virgin Islands with the utmost integnity .

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter, and I hope you will join me in recognizing and
commending Kasima Hodge's outstanding leadership and endorsing her for the Real Estate
Commission.

Sincerely, %Wﬂ MD@YV\@

Kerstin McConnell



